
I would like to Thank Ngati Te Whiti trust for providing funds to enable me to attend the
school camp down in the south island at picton. Through the many activities we did down
there I learnt leadership roles and the importance of working in a team. Some of the
activities we did that helped me learn these life skills were kayaking in a group, going on a
bike ride in multiple groups, and tramping. These activities helped show me the importance
of teamwork and working hard however there were times where these skills were shown
outside of the activities and in basic camping life such as preparing dinner for everyone and
cleaning up afterwards as well as helping others with whatever they needed. Overall the trip
was an amazing experience that will help us later on in life with the skills that we took away
from it.


